
 

 

17th 
Sept  

Meet the 
Teacher Year 2 
2.30 pm  

18th 
Sept 

Rabbit class in 
full time  

18th 
Sept  

Meet the 
Teacher Year 1 
2.30pm  

27th 
Sept 

PTA Macmillan 
Coffee morning  

2nd Oct Prospective 
parents Open 
Day 9.30 - 11.00 

7th Oct Volunteers  
information 
meeting – 
2.15pm 

10th Oct Rabbit class 
Phonics meeting 
2.15pm 

15th Oct  Individual 
photos 

18th Oct Prospective 
parents Open 
Day 9.30 - 11.00 

23rd Oct Badger Class 
assembly 
2.30pm 

24th Oct  Fox Class 
assembly  
2.30pm 

25th Oct INSET Day  

28th Oct  Half term  

4th Nov  INSET day  

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
AUTUMN TERM 

2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

St John’s C of E Infant School 

Enquiring Minds and Open Hearts 

Week 2 

13th September 2019  

 

Values  News 
This term our value is Thankfulness. We have been thinking about the 
things we are thankful for by trying to imagine a world without them! 

Imagine a world without any………..  
flowers/ friends/teachers/family/football!  

We have also been reminding ourselves that by being thankful for the 
things, people and experiences we have in our lives we can make every day 

special. 

Marvellous Me News  

The teachers have begun showing the children how this works and you should 

have received your code to sign up so that you will begin receiving alerts about 

your child/children’s work. We are all learning at this stage so please bear with 

us while we explore this fabulous tool. Remember to return your form about 

photos being used and no one is allowed to post the photographs onto other 

social media sites. Thank you. No photos will be sent at the moment.   

Welcome back to all our families and to all of our new families joining us 

throughout the school.  We are very excited to be back and have already made 

great steps in our learning. Our whole school topic is “Marvellous Me” and we 

have got off to a quick start by working in our new year groups. We are even using 

this topic in our PE to develop our thinking about healthy lifestyles, the need to be 

active and achieving our personal best. We have enjoyed returning to forest school 

and we are very thankful for support from the parent community; the volunteers 

who ensure such fantastic activities can take place. We truly couldn’t do it without 

you. We have also introduced the rainbow rules which we are discussing all the 

time to support us in making good choices, so we thought you might be interested 

in discussing them with your child too. When we have mastered them all our light 

   will shine and we will be amazing citizens in our school,  

   our community  and the world.  Look out for us getting  

   badges for these on Marvellous me! 

Please put the date in your diary for the PTA coffee morning in aid of MacMillan 

Friday 27th September. It is a great opportunity to meet, chat and fundraise for 

a fantastic cause.           

                                      


